
Edward Mountain MSP 

Convener of the Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee 

The Scottish Parliament 

Edinburgh 

EH99 1SP 

31 October 2022 

Legislative Consent Memorandum on the Energy Bill (UK Parliament 
legislation)  

Dear Edward, 

Scottish Renewables have examined the Scottish Government’s arguments for withholding 

legislative consent in particular areas of the Energy Bill (UK Parliament legislation). We 

support the arguments which the Scottish Government has made and consider them to align 

with Scottish Renewables’ objective of growing Scotland’s renewable energy sector and 

sustaining its position at the forefront of the global clean energy industry. 

Yours sincerely 

Claire Mack 

Chief Executive 


